
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Our Summer plans may have changed a little this year, but that doesn’t mean we can’t still have the 
best one yet. 
 
That’s why we are introducing Keep Doing Good, a chance for your teen to help the country get back 
to business, once it’s safe to do so. Because, as lockdown restrictions begin to ease, and we start to 
get back to normal, everyone is going to need a little more help and some extra kindness in getting 
there. 
 
Here in Warrington we have set up several projects your teen can get involved with including: 
1. Outdoor social distanced projects working in teams of 8 to help local charities. They will be doing 
things such as refreshing community spaces, gardening, painting or creating sensory walkways 
 
2. Distanced projects, working at home with charities we have picked or coming up with your own 
project. For example, they could be supporting a local mental health charity or homeless shelter 
getting creative making canvases. Or you may have an elderly neighbour who needs shopping and an 
opportunity to talk to someone to combat social isolation. 
 
3. Volunteering within charity shops helping to stock shelves, replenish and sort stock. Supporting 
charities to gain vital funding through their shops. 
 
The possibilities are endless! All your teen has to do is make a pledge to donate a minimum of 16 
hours over July and/or August, through volunteering and social action. They’ll pick up new skills, help 
rebuild local communities, create positive change and get all our futures off to a good start. 
 
To sign up and for more information go here: https://wearencs.com/keep-doing-good  
If you prefer to talk to the local team contact Becca at rebeccar@warringtonyouthclub.co.uk or 
07432636826. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Rebecca Routledge 
NCS Recruitment Manager  
Warrington Youth Club 
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